



Sr. E Davies, Sr. K Tommy, Sr. J Howard, Sr. S Goss, Sr. C Hinton Medical Centre C/O Sick Bay

Tel: 01691 626 529

Email: sisters@ellesmere.com

31st January 2022

Dear Parent,

## **COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic**

Shropshire Community Health Immunisation Team will be providing a Covid-19 vaccination clinic on Tuesday 8<sup>th</sup> February 2022 at Ellesmere College for pupils aged from 12 years old up to 18 years old. They will be administering either the 1<sup>st</sup> or the 2<sup>nd</sup> Covid-19 vaccine depending which your child requires. Please note there will be no booster doses.

Please complete and return the attached consent form to <u>sisters@ellesmere.com</u> by Friday 4<sup>th</sup> February. They are able to receive a vaccine 12 weeks after their 1<sup>st</sup> Covid-19 vaccine or after a Covid-19 infection. We held our last clinic on the 8<sup>th</sup> November 2021. A vaccine cannot be guaranteed if the consent form is received after this date.

If your child has already received their 1<sup>st</sup> or 2<sup>nd</sup> Covid-19 vaccine or booster dose elsewhere, please can you provide me with the date, country and type, (e.g. Pfizer, Astra Zeneca, etc.), to update their school medical records.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406